
APP NOTIFICATION – IMPORTANT INFORMATION RE: UPCOMING PARENT-TEACHER 

PHONE CALLS. Please read the attached letter. 

 

PARENT- TEACHER MEETINGS 2021 

In line with guidance and precautions in light of Covid-19, Parent-Teacher meetings this 

term will not take place face-to-face. 

Instead you will be offered a short phone call to discuss how your chid has settled into 

school so far this term and share any information relevant to your child’s progress. In most 

cases this will only take a few moments. However, should any more detailed matters arise it 

may be necessary for the teacher to suggest an additional phone call at a later date. 

Phone calls will commence the week beginning Monday 18th October. Calls not completed 

that week will be followed up the week commencing Monday 1st November. You will receive 

a call which will likely be listed as NO CALLER ID. It is important that you try to be available 

to answer this.  

If you are not available, a further attempt will be made to contact you. If this is unsuccessful 

then it will be up to you to make contact with the teacher once the scheduled meetings are 

completed.  

During the course of the year we would encourage good home-school communication, 

making an appointment in the usual way via the office when necessary.  

It is of course vital that all contact numbers are up to date. If you know that you have 

changed your primary contact number, please advise Mrs Toland immediately. 

 

 


